

NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMINISTRATION MANNED SPACECRAFT CENTER HOUSTON, TEXAS 77058

REPLY TO CB

June 16, 1970

TO : See list below

FROM : CB/O. K. Garriott

SUBJECT: Review of professional/research activities with

Dr. Gene Simmons

Several of us (Joe Kerwin, Tony England, Phil Chapman and I) talked with Gene Simmons last week about setting up brief, individual discussions concerning the subject of this memo. These discussions have been set up following conversations between Deke and Gene Simmons and I am coordinating them at Tom Stafford's request.

At the moment, Gene Simmons is at the Manned Spacecraft Center only on Fridays. He would like to begin the meetings on June 26, between 1330 and 1430. Debbie Reil (X-2221) will keep a log of available times; please try to find an interval that you can fit into as early as possible. We'll see if 15 minute segments are sufficient, and if not, extend them. July 3 is a holiday, but we can continue again on July 10 and 17.

Owen K. Garriott

Addressees:

CB/Tom Stafford TA/Gene Simmons CB/Ed Gibson CB/Joe Kerwin CB/Jack Schmitt CB/Don Lind CB/Bruce McCandless CB/Joe Allen CB/Phil Chapman CB/Tony England CB/Karl Henize CB/Don Holmquest CB/Bill Lenoir CB/Story Musgrave CB/Bob Parker CB/Bill Thornton

CB/OKGarriott:dr 6-16-70